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Toowoomba Hospice Ch= G O Y

On March 30 2022, Haniff Abdul Razak represented the Pure Land
Learning College Association in a visit to the Toowoomba Hospice for a
cheque presentation. Board Members and several guests from Pure
Land witnessed the presentation and were later entertained to a tea
session with the guest.

It was a pleasure meeting with hospice team. Their efforts in creating a
comfortable home-like environment for vulnerable people are com-
mendable. Pure Land is proud in continuing to support the work that
Toowoomba Hospice does to provide care and soothing service to
communities and families with their loved ones.

From Right: Haniff Abdul Razak,
Graham Barron

Hridayam School of Dance Charity Concert- 2nd of April 2022

On the 2 April 2022, the Hridayam School of Dance conducted a dance concert to raise money
for the Toowoomba Hospital Paediatric Unit. It was an enjoyable and wonderful evening to a get
a taste of Indian culture, learning the messages and symbols conveyed through each dance. A
huge thank you to the Hridayam School of Dance, for your act of kindness and noble contribution
toward raising money for the Toowoomba Hospital Paediatric Unit

A special thanks to Indian Delights for their flavoursome Indian food.

Upcoming Events

We are excited to announce the following programs

¢ The MFMCC is pleased tfo announce Mahnaz Angury, a journalist with ABC News
and passionate peace advocate. She will be the first speaker to be invited to
speak at Venerable Master Chin Kung's Distinguished Speakers Series, which will
be held 27 May at St Patrick Cathedral Centre Toowoomba. This event is by
invitation only. Please email events.mfmcc@gmail.com for more information.

The National Peace Conference on Ethics of Compassion will be held on 28 Mahnaz Angury
May at St Patrick Cathedral Centre Toowoomba. Free registration via
http://bit.ly/nationalpeaceconference2022. Seats are limited to 120 participants. Make sure to get
your tickets on time! Among the speakers will be Mahnaz Angury, President of the United Nations
Associated Australia, Claire Moore and several others.

The MFMCC will be sending a Toowoomba delegation to Singapore and Malaysia on 22 June to
participate in an international Peace Conference.

More updates to come!

ETHcs oF compassion

Check out more photos on mmc.Toowoomba - For upcoming activities and programs, please visit
www.interfaith-harmony.org - call us at +617 4659 8054, or email us mfmcc.pllc@gmail.com




